LEAD/COPPER LINE INVENTORY
HUDSON WATER WORKS

Hudson Water Works is pleased to announce that we have completed our lead/copper line verification
required by EPA new regulations. Our customers will be glad to know that we found NO lead service lines
or customer connection lines throughout our water system.

some plumbing materials used in older homes on our system may have a potential for lead/copper
components, therefore, Hudson Water Works will continue to conduct lead/copper testing tri-annually.
Customers who have concerns regarding their homes plumbing may contact our office to inquire about

being included in the testing.




